
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS 
Review of Metropolitan Transportation Planning in Tampa Bay Region 

Under federal law, Metropolitan Planning Organizations (MPOs) are responsible for bringing together local communities 
to create long-range plans and priorities for major transportation projects. In the federally-defined Tampa Bay 
Transportation Management Area, there are three MPOs serving Hillsborough, Pasco, and Pinellas Counties working 
together to address local and regional needs. Every four years, the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and the 
Federal Transit Administration (FTA) conduct a review to certify that all MPOs are satisfactorily meeting the 
requirements for metropolitan transportation planning, as defined in federal laws and regulations. 

The federal review team would like you to share thoughts on how transportation planning is conducted here. 

Public Meetings will be held 
in each county as follows: 

Pasco County MPO 
Monday, March 27, 2017 @ 5:30 p.m. 

Not able to attend a meeting 
but would like to comment on 
how your MPO is doing? 
Comments are being accepted by the 
federal review team for 30 days after each 
public meeting respectively.  

Written comments may be submitted via 
mail, email, or fax. Comment forms are 
available on your MPO’s web site.  

Need a comment form mailed to you? 
Please call your MPO. 

at location A on map 
 

West Pasco Government Center 
BCC Board Room – 1st Floor, 8731 Citizens Drive, New Port Richey, FL  34654 

For more information regarding this public meeting, please contact:  

Manny Lajmiri – 727/ 847-8140 or mlajmiri@pascocountyfl.net 

Forward Pinellas 
Wednesday, March 29, 2017 @ 5:30 p.m. 

at location B on map 
 

Pinellas County Planning Department 
310 Court Street, Clearwater, FL  33756 

For more information regarding this public meeting, please contact:  

Sarah Ward – 727/464-8225 or sward@forwardpinellas.org 
 

Persons needing special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
or who require interpreter services (free of charge), should contact the  

Pinellas County Office of Human Rights, 727/464-4880. 

Hillsborough MPO 
Wednesday, April 12, 2017 @ 10:00 a.m. 

Immediately following 9:00 a.m. Citizens Advisory Committee Meeting 

at location C on map 
 

Planning Commission Board Room 
601 E Kennedy Boulevard – 18th Floor, Tampa, FL  33602 

For more information regarding this public meeting, please contact: 

Rich Clarendon - 813/273-3774 x368 or clarendonr@plancom.org 
 

Persons planning to attend the public meeting in need of special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act, or who require interpreter services (free of charge), 

should contact Michele Ogilvie, 813/273-3774 x317, or by emailing 
ogilviem@plancom.org, at least 3 business days in advance. 

ForwardPinellas.org        PascoMPO.net        PlanHillsborough.org 
727/464-8225                           727/847-8140                    813/273-3774 x368 

The MPOs representing Hillsborough, Pasco, and Pinellas Counties do not discriminate in any of their programs or services. 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, disability, family, or religious status.              

March 17 & 24, 2017 


